
From: Jaz Sandhu 
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 9:20 AM 
To:  
Subject: IOA Request - FMA Directly Employed Staff and Earnings CRM:005700001 

  

Kia ora , 

  

Thank you for your request, we have checked our records and can confirm that the FMA 
currently has 370 directly employed staff, of which none earn less than $27.80 per hour 
(excluding allowances or overtime). 

  

Please note that you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of 
this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available 
at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

  

Ngā mihi, 

  

Jasveet Sandhu 

 

From:  

Subject: OIA request 

Date: Thursday, 26 September 2024 5:39:59 pm 

Tēnā koe, 

I kindly request the following information under the Official Information Act: 

• The number of directly employed staff currently working at your public service 

department, departmental agency, or wider state sector entity. 

• The number of directly employed staff and their positions who earn less than $27.80 

per hour (excluding all allowances or overtime rates). 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 




